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09-001794     Missing Person
        Call Received By: Braden, J

        Incident Address : 2195 Westmond Rd
                           Sagle                ID 83860
        Responding Officers: Lehman, K
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: 124           Time Reported: 08:11      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 11:08

        Narrative:
124***PENDING***37
Dispatch Summary: Case for a Missing Person.

 ...

09-001795     Diabetic Shock or Coma
        Call Received By: Malzahn, M

        Incident Address : 1125 N Division AVE
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hagstrom, D
        Disposition : AST

        Unit: 3583          Time Reported: 09:05      Time Dispatched: 09:08
                            Time Arrived : 09:14      Time Completed : 10:31

        Unit: 3593          Time Reported: 09:05      Time Dispatched: 09:08
                            Time Arrived : 09:16      Time Completed : 10:31

        Unit: BCEM          Time Reported: 09:05      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 10:31

        Unit: E11           Time Reported: 09:05      Time Dispatched: 09:07
                            Time Arrived : 09:10      Time Completed : 09:36

        Unit: SFD           Time Reported: 09:05      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 09:36

        Unit: SP38          Time Reported: 09:05      Time Dispatched: 09:06
                            Time Arrived : 09:10      Time Completed : 09:18

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Sandpoint Police responded to a combative patient
suffering from diabetic shock at an assisted living facility.
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09-001796     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Braden, J

        Incident Address : 67 Blanchard-elk Rd
                           Blanchard            ID 83804
        Responding Officers: Frye, C
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 42            Time Reported: 10:15      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 11:14

        Narrative:
42***PENDING***37
Dispatch Summary: Case for Citizen Assist.

________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001797     Misdemeanor Warrant Arrest
        Call Received By: Braden, J

        Incident Address : Railroad AVE / Sprague AVE
                           Kootenai             ID 83840
        Responding Officers: Mattingley, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 10:38      Time Dispatched: 10:48
                            Time Arrived : 10:44      Time Completed : 11:15

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***37
Dispatch Summary: Shayne L Weable DOB 07-15-66 of Sandpoint was arrested on a
warrant.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001798     Disorderly Conduct
        Call Received By: Malzahn, M

        Incident Address : 1101 N Division St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hagstrom, D, Giese, C
        Disposition : ACT
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        Unit: SP38          Time Reported: 10:56      Time Dispatched: 10:57
                            Time Arrived : 10:59      Time Completed : 11:12
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        Unit: SP39          Time Reported: 10:56      Time Dispatched: 10:57
                            Time Arrived : 10:59      Time Completed : 11:12

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Sandpoint Police responded to a disorderly in
progress.

 ...

09-001799     Battery
        Call Received By: Braden, J

        Incident Address : 358 Als Welding Rd
                           Spirit Lake          ID 83869
        Responding Officers: VAST2, Mattingley, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 11:30      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 11:43      Time Completed : 13:24

        Unit: VAST2         Time Reported: 11:30      Time Dispatched: 12:08
                            Time Arrived : 12:27      Time Completed : 13:25

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***37
Dispatch Summary:  Report of a battery in Spirit Lake.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001800     911 Hangup
        Call Received By: Braden, J

        Incident Address : 10000 Schweitzer Mountain Rd
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: BCSO
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: BCSO          Time Reported: 11:28      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 13:03
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        Narrative:
51**PENDING***37
Dispatch Summary:  Report of a 911 hang up on Schweitzer Mountain.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...
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09-001801     Threatening
        Call Received By: Malzahn, M

        Incident Address : 219 N 1st Ave; 219
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hagstrom, D
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP38          Time Reported: 11:45      Time Dispatched: 11:47
                            Time Arrived : 11:51      Time Completed : 12:15

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Sandpoint Police responded to a report of threats
at a bar. Daniel Allan South, 08/24/1961, was arrested for Resisting and
Obstructing.

...

09-001802     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Malzahn, M

        Incident Address : 1st and Pine
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Giese, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP39          Time Reported: 11:52      Time Dispatched: 12:02
                            Time Arrived : 11:52      Time Completed : 12:59

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Officer was contacted by a citizen who wanted
assistance.

 ...

09-001803     Animal Cruelty
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        Call Received By: Braden, J

        Incident Address : 1015 Albeni Rd
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: McLain, D
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: PR5           Time Reported: 12:11      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 12:34      Time Completed : 12:54

        Narrative:
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Dispatch Summary:  Report of an animal in distress at the shelter.

 ...

09-001805     Reckless Driving
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : 467000 Highway 95
                           Sagle                ID 83860
        Responding Officers: Mattingley, C, Lehman, K, BCSO
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 124           Time Reported: 13:00      Time Dispatched: 13:04
                            Time Arrived : 13:15      Time Completed : 13:53

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 13:00      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 13:28      Time Completed : 13:52

        Unit: BCSO          Time Reported: 13:00      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 13:53

       Narrative:
124***PENDING***37
Dispatch Summary: Case to cover a reckless driver.

 ...

09-001806     Dog Complaint
        Call Received By: Malzahn, M

        Incident Address : Birch / 3rd ST
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Maurer S
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        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 4007          Time Reported: 13:08      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 13:09      Time Completed : 13:09

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Ponderay Police took a report of a dog-at-large.

 ...

02/01/09                   Bonner County Dispatch 911                        632
05:27                Daily Activity Log, with Law Narrative          Page:     6

                               Date: 01/31/09
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
09-001807     DUI, Alcohol or Drugs
        Call Received By: Braden, J

        Incident Address : 1125 North Divison
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hagstrom, D, Giese, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP38          Time Reported: 13:41      Time Dispatched: 13:48
                            Time Arrived : 13:51      Time Completed : 14:36

        Unit: SP39          Time Reported: 13:41      Time Dispatched: 13:48
                            Time Arrived : 13:51      Time Completed : 15:38

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Sandpoint Police investigated a report of an
intoxicated person driving. Arch Davin Graham DOB 11/03/55, of Hope, was
arrested for Driving While Intoxicated, and Failure to Purchase.

 ...

09-001808     Hunting & Fishing Violations
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : 6851 Colburn-culver Rd
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Haag, M
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: FG112         Time Reported: 13:58      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 14:40

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case to cover a fish and game call.
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 ...

09-001809     Malicious Injury to Property
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : 16 N Oden View Dr
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Lehman, K
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 124           Time Reported: 14:51      Time Dispatched: 14:55
                            Time Arrived : 14:57      Time Completed : 15:07
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        Narrative:
124***PENDING***37
Dispatch Summary: Case to cover a malicious injury to property case.

 ...

09-001810     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : 1322 Chestnut St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hagstrom, D
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: SP38          Time Reported: 14:38      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 16:04

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:
Case to cover a citizen assist.

 ...

09-001811     Trespassing
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : 848 Paisley Rd
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                           Spirit Lake          ID 83869
        Responding Officers: Frye, C, BCSO
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: 42            Time Reported: 15:55      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 16:23

        Unit: BCSO          Time Reported: 15:55      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 16:29

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case to cover a trespass.

 ...
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09-001812     Non Injury Accident
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : N Wrenco Rd
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 16:46      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 17:10

        Narrative:
278***PENDING***37
Dispatch Summary: Case to cover a non injury accident.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001813     Abandoned Vehicle
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : Fox Creek Rd
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Reynolds, T
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: 271           Time Reported: 17:00      Time Dispatched: 17:05
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 19:45
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        Narrative:
271***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case to cover an abandoned vehicle.
_______________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-001814     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : 520 N 3rd Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hamilton, Brad
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP33          Time Reported: 17:20      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 17:40      Time Completed : 17:52

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Case to assist a citizen.
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 ...

09-001815     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Hale, J

        Incident Address : 300 Bonner Mall Way
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Maurer S
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 4007          Time Reported: 18:07      Time Dispatched: 18:10
                            Time Arrived : 18:15      Time Completed : 18:23

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Ponderay Officer responded to a citizen locked out
of their vehicle.

 ...

09-001816     Animal Problem
        Call Received By: Cobb, R
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        Incident Address : 2500 Highway 57
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Cotter, J
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 37            Time Reported: 18:10      Time Dispatched: 18:14
                            Time Arrived : 18:24      Time Completed : 18:27

        Narrative:
37***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case to cover an animal problem.

 ...

09-001817     Fire Other
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : Beardmore Ave & 11th St
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Reynolds, T, Davis, C, Cotter, J
        Disposition : AST
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        Unit: 1921          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:51
                            Time Arrived : 19:52      Time Completed : 21:00

        Unit: 1923          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:49
                            Time Arrived : 19:52      Time Completed : 21:00

        Unit: 1953          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:55
                            Time Arrived : 20:07      Time Completed : 21:00

        Unit: 271           Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 19:45      Time Completed : 20:10

        Unit: 3583          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:47
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 20:26

        Unit: 3585          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:48
                            Time Arrived : 19:49      Time Completed : 20:22

        Unit: 3593          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:48
                            Time Arrived : 19:50      Time Completed : 20:26

        Unit: 37            Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 19:45      Time Completed : 20:12
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        Unit: BCEM          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 20:26

       Unit: PR3           Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:45
                            Time Arrived : 19:46      Time Completed : 20:12

        Unit: WPFD          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 21:00

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Priest River Officer responded to a structure fire.

 ...

09-001818     Fire Other
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : Beardmore Ave & 11th St
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Reynolds, T, Davis, C, Cotter, J
        Disposition : AST

        Unit: 1921          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:51
                            Time Arrived : 19:52      Time Completed : 21:00
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        Unit: 1923          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:49
                            Time Arrived : 19:52      Time Completed : 21:00

        Unit: 1953          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:55
                            Time Arrived : 20:07      Time Completed : 21:00

        Unit: 271           Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 19:45      Time Completed : 20:10

        Unit: 3583          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:47
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 20:26

        Unit: 3585          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:48
                            Time Arrived : 19:49      Time Completed : 20:22

        Unit: 3593          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:48
                            Time Arrived : 19:50      Time Completed : 20:26

        Unit: 37            Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 19:45      Time Completed : 20:12
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        Unit: BCEM          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 20:26

        Unit: PR3           Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched: 19:45
                            Time Arrived : 19:46      Time Completed : 20:12

        Unit: WPFD          Time Reported: 19:43      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 21:00

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Deputies assisted fire.

 ...

09-001819     DUI, Alcohol or Drugs
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : 42459 Highway 200; Space # 19
                           Hope                 ID 83836
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ, Lehman, L, Deal, J
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 171           Time Reported: 19:46      Time Dispatched: 19:51
                            Time Arrived : 20:39      Time Completed : 22:13

        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 19:46      Time Dispatched: 21:11
                            Time Arrived : 20:57      Time Completed : 21:00
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        Unit: 525           Time Reported: 19:46      Time Dispatched: 20:31
                            Time Arrived : 20:45      Time Completed : 21:00

        Narrative:
0171***PENDING***37
Dispatch Summary: Jeffrey Alan Schenk DOB 08/03/61 from Hope was arrested for
driving under the influence.

 ...

09-001820     DUI, Alcohol or Drugs
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : 42459 Highway 200; Space # 19
                           Hope                 ID 83836
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ, Lehman, L, Deal, J
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        Disposition : AST

        Unit: 171           Time Reported: 19:46      Time Dispatched: 19:51
                            Time Arrived : 20:39      Time Completed : 22:13

        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 19:46      Time Dispatched: 21:11
                            Time Arrived : 20:57      Time Completed : 21:00

        Unit: 525           Time Reported: 19:46      Time Dispatched: 20:31
                            Time Arrived : 20:45      Time Completed : 21:00

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: ISP assisted a County Deputy on a DUI arrest.

 ...

09-001821     Runaway Juvenile
        Call Received By: Hale, J

        Incident Address : 1320 Alder St ; apt B
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hamilton, Brad
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP33          Time Reported: 20:26      Time Dispatched: 20:32
                            Time Arrived : 20:37      Time Completed : 22:55

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Officer investigated the report of runaway juveniles.
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 ...

09-001822     Harassment
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 102 N 1st Ave; 2
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Coon C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP50          Time Reported: 21:05      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 21:08      Time Completed : 22:08
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        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Officer requested a case for harassment.

 ...

09-001823     Felony Arrest
        Call Received By: Cobb, R

        Incident Address : 1162 Nitty Gritty Ln
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Slinger, J, Reynolds, T, Martinez, B, Cotter,
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 138           Time Reported: 21:41      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 21:41      Time Completed : 22:21

        Unit: 157           Time Reported: 21:41      Time Dispatched: 22:20
                            Time Arrived : 21:41      Time Completed : 00:01

        Unit: 271           Time Reported: 21:41      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 21:41      Time Completed : 22:21

        Unit: 37            Time Reported: 21:41      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 21:41      Time Completed : 22:21

        Unit: 58            Time Reported: 21:41      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 22:02      Time Completed : 22:21

        Narrative:
157***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Donald Lynn Wagner of Nine Mile Falls WA, DOB 10/08/62 was
arrested on an outstanding felony warrant out of Kootenai County.
________________________________________________________________________________
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09-001824     Traffic Violation
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 1750 Baldy Mountain Rd
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 21:58      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 22:02      Time Completed : 22:08
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        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Case for a traffic offense.

 ...

09-001825     Probation Violation
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 209 E 1st Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Higbee, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP53          Time Reported: 22:17      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 22:17      Time Completed : 22:18

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Officer requested a case for probation
violation.

 ...

09-001826     Disorderly Conduct
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 219 N 1st Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M, Hamilton, Brad, Haines, J, Coon
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 22:54      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 22:55      Time Completed : 23:38

02/01/09                   Bonner County Dispatch 911                        632
05:27                Daily Activity Log, with Law Narrative          Page:    15

                               Date: 01/31/09
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

        Unit: SP33          Time Reported: 22:54      Time Dispatched: 22:55
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 23:33

        Unit: SP34          Time Reported: 22:54      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 22:55      Time Completed : 00:10

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 22:54      Time Dispatched: 22:55
                            Time Arrived : 22:55      Time Completed : 23:32
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        Unit: SP50          Time Reported: 22:54      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 23:01      Time Completed : 23:19

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Officers responded to a fight.

 ...

09-001827     Reckless Driving
        Call Received By: Watson, K

        Incident Address : 486000 Highway 95
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Lehman, L
        Disposition : UTL

        Unit: 525           Time Reported: 23:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 23:33

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:  ISP responded to a report of a reckless driver.

 ...

09-001828     Medical Emergency
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 300 N 1st Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Ogg, M, Coon C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 3583          Time Reported: 23:17      Time Dispatched: 23:21
                            Time Arrived : 23:27      Time Completed : 23:57
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        Unit: 3593          Time Reported: 23:17      Time Dispatched: 23:21
                            Time Arrived : 23:27      Time Completed : 23:47

        Unit: BCEM          Time Reported: 23:17      Time Dispatched: 23:18
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 23:20
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        Unit: E11           Time Reported: 23:17      Time Dispatched: 23:20
                            Time Arrived : 23:23      Time Completed : 23:35

        Unit: SFD           Time Reported: 23:17      Time Dispatched: 23:18
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 23:20

        Unit: SP50          Time Reported: 23:17      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 23:19      Time Completed : 23:38

        Unit: SP98          Time Reported: 23:17      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 23:19      Time Completed : 23:37

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint Officers requested medical respond to a
female choking.

 ...

09-001829     911 Hangup
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 332 Euclid Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M, Hamilton, Brad
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: SP33          Time Reported: 23:28      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 23:38      Time Completed : 23:48

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 23:28      Time Dispatched: 23:32
                            Time Arrived : 23:37      Time Completed : 23:48

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Case for an unfounded 911 hang up.

 ...
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09-001830     Suspicious Person/Circumstance
        Call Received By: Watson, K

        Incident Address : 1089 Upper Rocky Rd
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                           Sagle                ID 83860
        Responding Officers: Wiedebush, J
        Disposition : UTL

        Unit: 289           Time Reported: 00:39      Time Dispatched: 00:44
                            Time Arrived : 01:06      Time Completed : 01:25

        Narrative:
289***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:  Deputy responded to a report of a suspicious vehicle at a
construction site.

 ...

09-001831     Trespassing
        Call Received By: Watson, K

        Incident Address : 520 N 3rd Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M, Hamilton, Brad, Haines, J
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 01:12      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 01:14      Time Completed : 01:25

        Unit: SP33          Time Reported: 01:12      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 01:17      Time Completed : 01:25

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 01:12      Time Dispatched: 01:25
                            Time Arrived : 01:14      Time Completed : 02:01

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Ryan C Reeves 05-13-85 of Coeur d'Alene was arrested
for trespassing.

 ...

09-001832     Dog Complaint
        Call Received By: Elsfelder, D

        Incident Address : 449 Holly Glenn Rd
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Martinez, B, Collins, J
        Disposition : UTL
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                               Date: 02/01/09
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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        Unit: 157           Time Reported: 01:26      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 03:01

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:  Deputy responded to a report of a dog complaint.

 ...

09-001833     Controlled Substance
        Call Received By: Watson, K

        Incident Address : 363 Bonner Mall Way
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Haines, J, Fry, T
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 4006          Time Reported: 02:07      Time Dispatched: 02:12
                            Time Arrived : 02:15      Time Completed : 02:50

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 02:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 02:20      Time Completed : 02:49

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Ponderay Officer investigated drug possession.

 ...

09-001834     Controlled Substance
        Call Received By: Watson, K

        Incident Address : 363 Bonner Mall Way
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Haines, J, Fry, T
        Disposition : AST

        Unit: 4006          Time Reported: 02:07      Time Dispatched: 02:12
                            Time Arrived : 02:15      Time Completed : 02:50

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 02:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 02:20      Time Completed : 02:49

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Sandpoint Officer assisted a Ponderay Officer.
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                               Date: 02/01/09
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 ...

09-001835     911 Hangup
        Call Received By: Watson, K

        Incident Address : 332 Euclid Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Victorino, M
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: SP41          Time Reported: 02:31      Time Dispatched: 02:40
                            Time Arrived : 02:42      Time Completed : 02:48

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Officer investigated a 911 hangup.

 ...

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Report Includes:
All reported dates greater than `05:00:00 01/31/09`
All natures
All responsible officers
All received by officers
All dispositions
All locations
All cities
All agencies
All responding officers
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
                  *** End of Report /tmp/rpt95u1Ma-rplwdal.r1_1 ***
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